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September 29, 2020 
Dear Valued Patient,      
 
This letter is to inform you that I have come to the difficult decision to step away from my dental practice, 
Goode Family Dental, in White City. I have lived in the Rouge Valley for many years and started this practice ten 
years ago. I have enjoyed treating each one of you and helping you with your dental needs. It is very hard to say 
goodbye to all of my patients who I have worked with over the years. I will soon be moving and cutting back on 
work while I address and work through some health challenges. 
 

To maintain the continuing care of my patients, I have 
found Dr. Andrew Bjork to take over the practice. He is a 
dedicated and hardworking dentist who I wholeheartedly 
trust in continuing to run the practice after I leave. 
 
Dr. Bjork’s education is impressive. He is a graduate of the 
prestigious Creighton Dental School and was trained in 
the most innovative practices of dental implants, oral 
surgery, and cosmetic dentistry. He is skilled in fillings, 
crowns, root canals, implants, dentures, wisdom teeth 
removal, and veneers. He also believes in the importance 
of continuing his education in various dental procedures 
outside of the office.  

 
I have seen firsthand Dr. Bjork’s attention to detail and how he helps patients to clearly understand their 
options, effectively answer their questions, and help them have a positive and comfortable dental experience. I 
am confident that he will be able to continue the quality of care I have provided over the years.  
 
On a more personal note, Dr. Bjork and his wife Taylor were married just last year, and they are already enjoying 
exploring the beauty and nature of Oregon. Dr. Bjork grew up in a small town in eastern Utah, and in his spare 
time, Dr. Bjork loves to mountain and road bike, hike, play basketball, and travel. A fun fact about Dr. Bjork is 
that he is fluent in Italian from a two-year service mission in Italy.  In addition, he is also able to communicate 
with his Spanish-speaking patients.  
 
To ensure a smooth transition, I have been working very closely with Dr. Bjork. I am confident that you will be 
well-cared-for and pleased with Dr. Bjork as the new dentist of the office.  
 
The practice name, Goode Family Dental, will be changing soon. The new name will be White Pine Dental.   
Although the name will be changing, Dr. Bjork and my current staff will continue to take great care of all the 
patients.  
 
I am so appreciative of your trust and support, and deeply grateful for the many wonderful relationships I’ve 
formed through the years with my patients. Thank you again for the opportunity to know and serve you all  
these years. As I transition to my next chapter, I am excited and fully confident you will be well-cared-for and 
pleased with having Dr. Andrew Bjork as your new dentist.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

Dr. Michael Goode, DDS  


